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January 2017
Happy New Year!
Please make sure that your children bring a hat, mitts and snow pants every day.  The District Policy is that the children can go outside unless the temperature is greater than -20C or the Wind Chill is greater than -20C.  Our playground is very open and often windy so on many occasions we decide to keep the children in when it is below -15C rather than -20C.  However, on days when it is not windy, we do follow the -20C guideline and therefore the children go outside and need to be dressed warmly.
Free Student Bag Lunches and the Take Home Food Back Program are available for anyone needing assistance.  If you would like to have your child or family receive either one of these services, please let the school office know.  

Please continue to check your child for lice.  If you need information regarding the treatment plan, please contact the school.  Also, if your child contracts lice it would be helpful if you let us know so that we can do a whole school check to see if there are others.  Thank you.

The ELF tutoring program for grade two begins January 17th.

The UNB Northside Hockey Game is Friday, January 20th at 7:00pm.  Pick up your ½ price adult tickets and free student tickets at the UNB Box Office.
PSSC is tentatively scheduled for Thursday, January 24th at 6:00 pm.

Symphony NB will be performing at our school on Wednesday, January 25th.

Pyjama Day is on Friday, January 27th.  This is a school spirit day.
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